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Lightsource bp listened to the community and enhanced setbacks, added hundreds of additional 
evergreens, and provided adjacent landowners with financial benefits.

Birch Solar represents approximately $337 million in private capital injected into the 
economy. There will be a $4.6 million per year contribution to the economy in ongoing 
operations to maintain the facility and the land, most of which will be spent in the region.

Most important to me and my family are the 400 direct jobs along with an additional 400 
indirect jobs, during 12+ month construction, with a minimum of 80% local labor.

Lightsource bp has been a true community partner and Birch Solar will add significant value to 
our community for years to come.

Dear Power Siting Board:

I write to you today in support of Birch Solar. 1 live and work in the project area and I look 
forward to working on an energy project that will have a significant impact on our community 
and economy.

The Birch Solar project will create significant new revenue that will stay local and bring 
$2.7 million of additional dollars each year to schools and other community services. 
Lightsource bp has committed to a $500,000 Community Fund to help support local needs.

October 28, 2021

Re: Case No: 20-1605-EL-BGN
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October 28, 2021

Re: Case No: 20-1605-EL-BGN

Thank you for your consideration,
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Lightsource bp listened to the community and enhanced setbacks, added hundreds of additional 
evergreens, and provided adjacent landowners with financial benefits,

Most important to me and my family are the 400 direct jobs along with an additional 400 
indirect jobs, during 12+ month construction, with a minimum of 80% local labor.

Lightsource bp has been a true community partner and Birch Solar will add significant value to 
our community for years to come.

Birch Solar represents approximately $337 million in private capital injected into the 
economy. There will be a $4.6 million per year contribution to the economy in ongoing 
operations to maintain the facility and the land, most of which will be spent in the region.

Dear Power Siting Board:

I write to you today in support of Birch Solar. I live and work in the project area and I look 
forward to working on an energy project that will have a significant impact on our community 
and economy.

The Birch Solar project will create signincant new revenue that will stay local and bring 
$2.7 million of additional dollars each year to schools and other community services. 
Lightsource bp has committed to a $500,000 Community Fund to help support local needs.
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Lightsource bp listened to the community and enhanced setbacks, added hundreds of additional 
evergreens, and provided adjacent landowners with financial benefits.

Birch Solar represents approximately $337 million in private capital injected into the 
economy. There will be a $4.6 million per year contribution to the economy in ongoing 
operations to maintain the facility and the land, most of which will be spent in the region.

Lightsource bp has been a true community partner and Birch Solar will add significant value to 
our community for years to come.

Most important to me and my family are the 400 direct jobs along with an additional 400 
indirect jobs, during 12+ month construction, with a minimum of 80% local labor.

Dear Power Siting Board:

I write to you today in support of Birch Solar. I live and work in the project area and I look 
forward to working on an energy project that will have a significant impact on our community 
and economy.

The Birch Solar project will create significant new revenue that will stay local and bring 
$2.7 million of additional dollars each year to schools and other community services. 
Lightsource bp has committed to a $500,000 Community Fund to help support local needs.
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Thank you for your consideration,
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Lightsource bp listened to the community and enhanced setbacks, added hundreds of additional 
evergreens, and provided adjacent landowners with financial benefits.

Most important to me and my family are the 400 direct jobs along with an additional 400 
indirect jobs, during 12+ month construction, with a minimum of 80% local labor.

Birch Solar represents approximately $337 million in private capital injected into the 
economy. There will be a $4.6 million per year contribution to the economy in ongoing 
operations to maintain the facility and the land, most of which will be spent in the region.

Lightsource bp has been a true community partner and Birch Solar will add significant value to 
our community for years to come.

Dear Power Siting Board;

1 write to you today in support of Birch Solar. I live and work in the project area and I look 
forward to working on an energy project that will have a significant impact on our community 
and economy.

The Birch Solar project will create significant new revenue that will stay local and bring 
$2.7 million of additional dollars each year to schools and other community services. 
Lightsource bp has committed to a $500,000 Community Fund to help support local needs.
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Lightsource bp listened to the community and enhanced setbacks, added hundreds of additional 
evergreens, and provided adjacent landowners with financial benefits.

Lightsource bp has been a true community partner and Birch Solar will add significant value to 
our community for years to come.

Birch Solar represents approximately $337 million in private capital injected into the 
economy. There will be a $4.6 million per year contribution to the economy in ongoing 
operations to maintain the facility and the land, most of which will be spent in the region.

Most important to me and my family are the 400 direct jobs along with an additional 400 
indirect jobs, during 12+ month construction, with a minimum of 80% local labor.

Dear Power Siting Board:

1 write to you today in support of Birch Solar. 1 live and work in the project area and I look 
forward to working on an energy project that will have a significant impact on our community 
and economy.

The Birch Solar project will create significant new revenue that will stay local and bring 
$2.7 million of additional dollars each year to schools and other community services. 
Lightsource bp has committed to a $500,000 Community Fund to help support local needs.
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Thank you for your consideration,

Name:

Lightsource bp has been a true community partner and Birch Solar will add significant value to 
our community for years to come.

Birch Solar represents approximately $337 million in private capital injected into the 
economy. There will be a $4.6 million per year contribution to the economy in ongoing 
operations to maintain the facility and the land, most of which will be spent in the region.

Lightsource bp listened to the community and enhanced setbacks, added hundreds of additional 
evergreens, and provided adjacent landowners with financial benefits.

Most important to me and my family are the 400 direct jobs along with an additional 400 
indirect jobs, during 12+ month construction, with a minimum of 80% local labor.

Dear Power Siting Board:

1 write to you today in support of Birch Solar. I live and work in the project area and I look 
forward to working on an energy project that will have a significant impact on our community 
and economy.

The Birch Solar project will create significant new revenue that will stay local and bring 
$2.7 million of additional dollars each year to schools and other community services. 
Lightsource bp has committed to a $500,000 Community Fund to help support local needs.
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Lightsource bp listened to the community and enhanced setbacks, added hundreds of additional 
evergreens, and provided adjacent landowners with financial benefits.

Birch Solar represents approximately $337 million in private capital injected into the 
economy. There will be a $4.6 million per year contribution to the economy in ongoing 
operations to maintain the facility and the land, most of which will be spent in the region.

Lightsource bp has been a true community partner and Birch Solar will add significant value to 
our community for years to come.

Most important to me and my family are the 400 direct jobs along with an additional 400 
indirect jobs, during 12+ month construction, with a minimum of 80% local labor.

Dear Power Siting Board:

I write to you today in support of Birch Solar. I live and work in the project area and I look 
forward to working on an energy project that will have a significant impact on our community 
and economy.

The Birch Solar project will create significant new revenue that will stay local and bring 
$2.7 million of additional dollars each year to schools and other community services. 
Lightsource bp has committed to a $500,000 Community Fund to help support local needs.
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Lightsource bp listened to the community and enhanced setbacks, added hundreds of additional 
evergreens, and provided adjacent landowners with financial benefits.

Birch Solar represents approximately $337 million in private capital injected into the 
economy. There will be a $4.6 million per year contribution to the economy in ongoing 
operations to maintain the facility and the land, most of which will be spent in the region.

Lightsource bp has been a true community partner and Birch Solar will add significant value to 
our community for years to come.

Most important to me and my family are the 400 direct jobs along with an additional 400 
indirect jobs, during 12+ month construction, with a minimum of 80% local labor.

Dear Power Siting Board:

1 write to you today in support of Birch Solar. I live and work in the project area and I look 
forward to working on an energy project that will have a significant impact on our community 
and economy.

The Birch Solar project will create significant new revenue that will stay local and bring 
$2.7 million of additional dollars each year to schools and other community services. 
Lightsource bp has committed to a $500,000 Community Fund to help support local needs.
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Thank you for your consideration,

Lightsource bp listened to the community and enhanced setbacks, added hundreds of additional 
evergreens, and provided adjacent landowners with financial benefits.

Birch Solar represents approximately $337 million in private capital injected into the 
economy. There will be a $4.6 million per year contribution to the economy in ongoing 
operations to maintain the facility and the land, most of which will be spent in the region.

Most important to me and my family are the 400 direct jobs along with an additional 400 
indirect jobs, during 12+ month construction, with a minimum of 80% local labor.

Lightsource bp has been a true community partner and Birch Solar will add significant value to 
our community for years to come.

Dear Power Siting Board:

I write to you today in support of Birch Solar. I live and work in the project area and I look 
forward to working on an energy project that will have a significant impact on our community 
and economy.

The Birch Solar project will create significant new revenue that will stay local and bring 
$2.7 million of additional dollars each year to schools and other community services. 
Lightsource bp has committed to a $500,000 Community Fund to help support local needs.
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Birch Solar represents approximately $337 million in private capital injected into the 
economy. There will be a $4.6 million per year contribution to the economy in ongoing 
operations to maintain the facility and the land, most of which will be spent in the region.

Most important to me and my family are the 400 direct jobs along with an additional 400 
indirect jobs, during 12+ month construction, with a minimum of 80% local labor.

Lightsource bp listened to the community and enhanced setbacks, added hundreds of additional 
evergreens, and provided adjacent landowners with financial benefits.

Lightsource bp has been a true community partner and Birch Solar will add significant value to 
our community for years to come.

Dear Power Siting Board:

I write to you today in support of Birch Solar. 1 live and work in the project area and I look 
forward to working on an energy project that will have a significant impact on our community 
and economy.

The Birch Solar project will create significant new revenue that will stay local and bring 
$2.7 million of additional dollars each year to schools and other community services. 
Lightsource bp has committed to a $500,000 Community Fund to help support local needs.
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Dear Power Siting Board:

I write to you today in support of Birch Solar. 1 l^^o^work in the project area and I look 
forward to working on an energy project that will have a significant impact on our community 
and economy.

The Birch Solar project will create significant new revenue that will stay local and bring 
$2.7 million of additional dollars each year to schools and other community services. 
Lightsource bp has committed to a $500,000 Community Fund to help support local needs.

Address:


